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This newsletter is delivered to all 375 homes in our TRA area. 
 

Our TRA manages Cherry Garden Hall and spends the income on all sorts of good 
things for the community: coach outings, socials, pantomime visits, Xmas presents, 

donations, improvements to the environment, etc. 
 

We welcome everyone to join our activities! 
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Address:  210 Jamaica Road, SE16 4RT (corner of 
Southwark Park Road) 

Contacts:  TRA Chair: Sheila Taylor  07906 860 979 
Hall Manager: Debbie  07786 510 467 

 
Christmas Social 

Monday, 2 December 2019, 7pm onwards 
 

Join us at Cherry Garden Hall, 210 Jamaica Road 
for 

Wine, soft drinks, buffet snacks (all refreshments included, no charge) 
All welcome! 

Meet committee members and other neighbours.  
Bring along your ideas for things that could be done in the area. 

TURN OVER for 
more! 

FREE Pantomime tickets for  
Sleeping Beauty 
Sunday, 8 December 2019 at 5pm 
Greenwich Theatre 
 

Probably the most popular pantomime in 
South London. Traditional fun with music, 
dancing and laughter for all ages. We have 
purchased 150 tickets for local families. 
 

Apply NOW! Contact Sheila 07906 860 979 



			

Other news  
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Gifts and Summer activities 

Summer 2019 activities 

ADA SALTER BIRTHDAY EVENT – 20 July 
We commemorated Ada’s birthday by hosting a walk 
around Wilson Grove, Ada’s model housing estate, 
followed by a series of talks on ‘Ada, the Peaceful 
Environmentalist’ and the naming of an Ada Salter Room at 
the hall.  
Over 40 people attended, including Neil Coyle MP. 

HYDE HALL GARDENS – 11 August 
We took a coach with 47 people to visit Hyde Hall, the 
beautiful Royal Horticultural Society garden in Essex.  
The trip included lunch, time to admire the stunning flowers, 
trees and shrubs, and a delicious cream tea in the Thatched 
Barn. The ‘Green Team’ gardeners from Time & Talents came 
along too, and we hope to arrange more joint excursions in 
future.  

Christmas gifts for pensioners! 
 
This year our TRA is again giving £50 Tesco vouchers to over-
60s in our area (one per household; limited number) 
 
Please put names forward to: Sheila 07906 860 979, by the 
end of November. 

TRIP TO THE KENT COAST – 25 August 
Perfect weather for a trip to the seaside - blazing hot all day. An early 
departure to catch the 10.30am steam train on the historic 
Romney, Hythe and Dymchurch railway. Then a brief visit to the 
model railway exhibition and the funfair, before heading for five 
hours on the beautiful sandy beach at Dymchurch. 
A lovely end to the school holidays for 30 children and their 17 adults. 

Email: cherrygardentra@yahoo.com 
Facebook: Cherry Garden TRA 

Website: https://cherrygardentra.wixsite.com/2015 
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